
K4 News

Reminders

• 9/25 Picture retake
• 9/29 Home and School Coffee Morning
• 10/3 Green Meadows Field Trip
• 10/5-10/6 No School
• 10/19 Early dismissal 11am
• 10/20 No School

Apples galore! We had so much fun learning 
about apples this week! We talked about apple 
colors, parts of an apple, and where apples grow. 
We even enjoyed taste testing different kinds 
of apples. We also enjoyed some tasty 
homemade applesauce! Thank you for bringing in 
apples so they could try homemade applesauce!
               Have a great weekend!

Mornings have been a little chilly, please send a light jacket or sweater for morning recess. Please label with your child’s name to 
make it easier to keep track of. Also, Mrs. Tillman returns October 1st! I will miss the K4 class, but I will be in the room for a 
week or two to help with the transition. Then I will begin my new role at SJE as a learning resource teacher. 

Weekly 
Focus Wall

Letter: F          Number: 2
Shape: circle     Color: red

Math

We continue to count out loud and do the correct number of movements. Each day this 
week we counted objects to 2 and during centers practiced writing the number 2. In 
centers we had lots of apple fun. We made and matched playdough apples to number trees, 
and we used tweezers to pick up apple-colored pompoms and sort them on matching colored 
apple trees.

Literacy
This week we learned about the letter F. We continue to work really hard writing our names. 
New this week is learning about sound position. We would clap, stomp, and talk about what 
sound came first or last. Some books we read this week: “Apples,” “Johnny Appleseed,” 
“The Biggest Apple Ever,” “Chicka Chicka 123,” and “Apple Picking Day.”

Religion

This week we focused on thanking God for everything that he has given to us. We learned 
about the story of the men who went to Jesus because they were sick. Jesus healed the men 
and one man came back to thank Jesus for healing him. The Saint of the week was Saint 
Raphael the Archangel, whose name means “the healer of God.” Please take the time to 
talk to your child about what we learned in school and use the religion pamphlet as a guide.

Dates to Remember

A Peek At What We Are Learning

A Note From 
Ms. Woytych 
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